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13/08/2024  23:36:032024/2992/P OBJ Alan Rodford I have been a resident in St George's Terrace for almost fifty years.   Over this time I have witnessed the many 

issues that have arisen when development work in back gardens has been allowed to go ahead.    We are 

living on a hill, the houses and their foundations are not entirely stable and the issue has been made worse by 

the damage that the tree roots has done, particularly to the houses lower down the Terrace.   Whilst the 

proposed works are being considered I would suggest that the current state of the surrounding buildings and 

the ground immediately underneath should be very carefully examined.   There are a number of outstanding 

insurance claims for houses at the bottom of the Terrace, near the Pub.   More excavation of earth from 

behind the house can only lead to increased danger of further damage to the houses.
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